
 

May 10, 2021 

 

 

Email votes requested 

 

Send your votes for the items below to jaci090856@gmail.com before the June meeting. 

1. Featured car – Land Rover or MGB 

2. Charity – Marco Shemwell Foundation or Newburgh Methodist Church Food Bank 

 

 

Minutes 

 

• The meeting was held at Red Robin in Evansville, opened by Dave Folk, with 15 

attendees. 

• Skip Karr won the $25 half-pot and the club received $25. Jerry Purcell, Dick Yeager and 

Vince Anderson won door prizes. 

• The Treasurer’s Report was given by Vince 

Anderson.  

o Checking balance is $5,118.06; an 

increase of $339 from dues and 

badges sold 

o Badges – 32 sold and 18 still available 

o 2021 dues – 72 paid which includes 

four new members 

• The Secretary’s Report – The minutes were 

approved based on the last Newsletter. 

• Owensboro Liaison – Dave Folk reported 

that the Kentucky Dinner was held on 

Monday, May 3rd at Moonlight. They will 

continue to schedule the first Monday night 

of the month at the Moonlight at 6:00. British 

Cars and Coffee is scheduled for this 

Saturday, May 15th at 8:30 at Nico’s Bakery and Café. They will then cruise to the 

Winzerwald Winery, leaving at 9;30 for the cruise through the countryside with a trip by the 

covered bridge to be at the winery at 12:00. Also, don’t forget the weekly Thursday 1:00 

lunch at Wonder Whip in Owensboro (weather permitting). 

• Car Show – Discussion was held on the featured car and the charity.  

o Suggestions for the featured car are MGB and Land Rover. A motion was made to 

put the featured car to an email vote by the club, so please submit your vote to 

me at jaci090856@gmail.com.  
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May 22th 

Club Tech Session at  

Ray Graham’s Shop,  

122 Pine Street,  

Boonville, Indiana 

Starting at 9:00 am…ending when 

the work is done!  We will break for 

lunch at a local diner 11:30 or 

12:00.  We have a lift and enough 

space to work on more than one car 

at a time. 
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Don’t forget to contact Vince Anderson 
for your badges at 812-455-4372. They 
are $23 if you pick them up at a meeting 
and $25 if mailed to you.  
 
Also, Dave Folk will have a few at the 
Thursday Wonder Whip Therapy Session.  
Give him a call at 260-415-9039 to make 
sure he has one for you. 
 

o Suggestions for the charity are Marco Shemwell Foundation and Newburgh’s 

Methodist Church Food Bank in memory of Janie Mullen. A motion was made and 

passed unanimously to put the charity to an email vote, so please submit your vote 

to me at jaci090856@gmail.com. 

• A motion was made to work with Tom Hess to set up a time for the club to do a 

transmission install in exchange for a donation to the club. The motion was passed. 

Additional information will be distributed as details are ironed out. 

• A motion was made to create a position for Government Affairs Liaison to handle 

documents required for the club to remain a non-profit and have a half-pot as well as 

any others required. The motion was passed. 

• Jaws Collision Center & Auto Service approached Al Salhoff about the club participating 

in a spring car show. Additional information is needed and will be available at the next 

meeting. 

• Ray Haines is currently in North Park Nursing Home off First Avenue in Evansville recovering 

from an infection in his back. Please keep him in your prayers and feel free to give him a 

call at 812-491-7247.  

 

 
 
Items to discuss at next meeting: 

➢ Car Show charity vote results  
➢ Featured car vote results 
➢ Website to order embroidery items 
➢ Government Affairs Liaison delegate  
➢ Tire Squeal event 

➢ Great Race event  
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Upcoming Events 

Every Thursday Wonder Whip – Owensboro, KY – 1:00 P.M. (weather permitting) 

May 15, 2021 British Cars and Coffee 

 Niko’s Bakery and Cafe, Owensboro, KY – 8:30 A.M. 

May 15, 2021 Cruise to covered Bridge and Winzerwald Winery 

 Lead by Don Fraser to leave from Niko’s Bakery and Cafe – 9:30 A.M. 

May 22, 2021 Club Tech Session at Ray Graham’s Shop – 9:00 A.M. 

 122 Pine Street, Boonville, Indiana 

Jun. 6, 2021 Cruising with the Road Knights at Arby’s 

 6100 Lloyd Expressway, Evansville, IN - 4-7 P.M. 

Jun. 7, 2021 Kentucky Dinner 

 Moonlight Restaurant   Owensboro, KY - 6:00 P.M. 

Jun. 12-27, 2021 The Tire Squeal 2021 – Indiana Charity Driving Event 

 Dave Folk and Don Fraser will lead this event 

Jun. 12, 2021 British Cars and Coffee 

 Niko’s Bakery and Cafe, Owensboro, KY – 8:30 A.M. 

Jun. 14, 2021 S.I.R. BRIT Meeting 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN - 7:00 P.M.  

Jun. 23, 2021 Great Race 

 Owensboro, KY – 5:00 P.M. 

Jul. 4, 2021 Cruising with the Road Knights at Arby’s 

 6100 Lloyd Expressway, Evansville, IN - 4-7 P.M. 

Jul. 5, 2021 Kentucky Dinner 

 Moonlight Restaurant   Owensboro, KY - 6:00 P.M. 

Jul. 10, 2021 British Cars and Coffee 

 Niko’s Bakery and Cafe, Owensboro, KY – 8:00 A.M. 

Jul. 12, 2021 S.I.R. BRIT Meeting 

 Red Robin, Evansville, IN - 7:00 P.M. 

 


